October 1, 2017
Weekly Navo Band Newsletter for Symphonic Band and Wind Ensemble:

Great job at the Navo Fall Concert! Students did a wonderful job!!! Denton ISD’s
Sounds of the Stadium is tomorrow evening, October 21! Please see the previous
email from today with all of the important info.

[ will send out an email this week as soon as I receive everyone’s audition times for
All-District as well as details about the audition. All-District is next Saturday,
October 7t. We still need some parents to volunteer to be room monitors for
Saturday. Let me know if you are available to help!

Upcoming dates for Band

Monday, October 2: Sounds of the Stadium: See email from today with more
information.

Saturday, October 7: ALL-DISTRICT AUDITIONS: All eligible Wind Ensemble
students will be auditioning at McMath MS for a place in the All-District Band.

Tuesday, October 10: Band performs at 8% Grade football game at Braswell HS
stadium (academically eligible Wind Ensemble required, academically eligible
Symphonic Band optional...if you have questions about your child’s eligibility, don’t
hesitate to contact Mr. Hudson or myself.) I will have times and details later this
week. 8th grade football players are excused from band performance so you can
play football!

Friday, October 20: Navo Performing Arts Costume Party, Navo Cafeteria 6-8pm.
All Band, Choir, Orchestra, and Theater students are invited! More details as we get

closer to this fun event!

Wednesday, October 25 and Saturday, October 28: All-Region Auditions (select
eligible Wind Ensemble members - more info to come)

Wednesday, November 8: 7t Grade Region Auditions (7t grade eligible Wind
Ensemble - more info to come)

Friday, December 8: Navo Winter Concert at 7pm at the Braswell HS Auditorium
(CONCERT BLACK ATTIRE) more info to come.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Anderson



